From: The Administration Manager
Utawaleza Farm Project

To: Progetto Marco (Mr.Salvatore Spinosa)

Subject: Donation

Date: 16" July, 2005

Dear Sir,

[ have received the donation through Father Federico Tartaglia, Project Director.

The total amount of the donation was 2000.Euro, so as per our Exchange Rate is
Mk 330000.00.

Your donation has been particularly important in a moment of financial difficulties and
has helped us to pay the salaries of the month of August,2005.

Yours sincerely,

WL

Peter Zuze
The Administration Manager
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